Greene County Citizen Sales Tax Accountability Board
Minutes —Jul 22, 2021

Attendees:
¢ Bernie Dana e Rusty Maclachlan e David Johnson
e Bob Davis o John Russell e Abbie Wooliver
o Todd Hughes e Mike Cagle e Jennifer Dodson
¢ Maurice Moss e Rob Rigdon

The informational packet for the July 22 meeting was distributed via e-mail to all Board members on Thursday, July 15,
for early review prior to the meeting date. The above-listed attendees convened at the site of the new Sheriff's
Office/Jail at the corner of Division Street and Haseltine Road. After briefly approving the minutes of the January
meeting, and hearing no questions about the contents of the informational packet, a tour of the facility under
construction was conducted by Advance Team members David Johnson, Abbie Wooliver, and Jennifer Dodson. After the
tour, the meeting was adjourned.

Via e-mail on August 5, Bernie Dana approved the report in substance, and offered a second draft to the Board with
some minor changes and additions. All other members replied via e-mail in support of Bernie’s revision, which was
finalized on August 9 and delivered individually to each Board member for their signatures.



